S Randall S. White
at&t Vice President

Labor Relations - Midwest

July 12, 2012

VIA EMAIL (peter@ibew1269.0rq)

Peter A. Pusateri
Chairman, System Council T-3
interational Brotherhood of Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

Re: 2012 Extension Agreement
Dear Mr. Pusateri,

Thank you for your letter of July 11, 2012 providing official notification that you are
serving and acting as Chairman of System Council T-3. In addition, | have reviewed
your proposed language and provide the attached Extension Agreement on behalf of
AT&T and System Council T-3 (and on behalf of all IBEW Local Unions affiliated
with System Council T-3) for your review and consideration. The Extension
Agreement provides for the unchanged CBA terms to continue for one year which |
believe meets our mutual intent and understanding of the Extension terms. With
your approval, please execute and retum to me. | will then return a fully executed
copy for our records.

Please let me know if you would like to discuss or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Btrdedl QA2

Randall S. White
Vice President, Labor Relations
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